
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th January, 2019 

Dear Parents,  

On Monday 21st January 2019, Year 3 will be enjoying a Stone Age Day in school, brought to them by  

Marc Barkman- Astles, an archaeologist who is an expert in this era. Marc is from ‘Archaeosoup’ – which is connected 

to Durham University http://archaeosoup.com/prehistory/ 

The children will participate in a variety of activities including role-play, handling artefacts, sampling food and an 

interactive slide show.   

The PTFA will kindly be making a contribution towards the cost of this event.  We would like to ask for a small 

contribution of £2.50 per child. In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a voluntary 

contribution of £2.50 to cover the rest of the cost of this.  This must be paid via Parentpay.  If your child is eligible for free 

school meals because you are in receipt of benefits, or your child is pupil premium there will be no charge for this 

event. If it is not possible to fund the visitor with voluntary contributions then regrettably this event cannot take place. 

Please indicate below if you are happy for your child to participate in this activity and if your child has any food allergies 

we need to be aware of.  

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Nisbet and Mr Morrow  

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

I give permission for my child _________________________________ Class____________________  
to participate in the Stone Age event in school on Monday 21st January 2019. 
 
I confirm that I have made a payment of £2.50 to school via parent pay. 
 
Any dietary needs/allergies ______________________________________________________ 
 
Signed ____________________________________Parent/Guardian     Date ________________________ 
 

http://archaeosoup.com/prehistory/

